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To whom it may concern, | am writing to express my sincere appreciation for our students'
collaborative and enriching experience while working with Natalie Beard through the Ubuntu

Initiative.

As the Head of Community Service at The American School of Barcelona, | regularly engage
with various NGOs so our students can actively participate in meaningful causes. However,
working with Ubuntu, specifically Natalie, has been a standout experience.

Natalie transcends the role of a typical NGO representative; she emerges as a true mentor
for our students. Under her guidance, the Ubuntu Initiative facilitated a seamless and
impactful process for a campaign supporting a foundation in Kenya that works closely with
schools.

Throughout the project, Natalie adeptly led our students through a comprehensive journey.
They engaged with their peers by sharing insights and experiences, conducted an insightful
and creative art class online for children in Kenya, and successfully culminated the project

with a fundraising event.

Natalie's consistent support and mentorship made a significant difference. Her commitment
to guiding our students in understanding, participating, and contributing to a global cause
reflects not only her dedication but also the Ubuntu Initiative's ethos.

As the Head of Community Service, it is genuinely a privilege to collaborate with Natalie and
provide our students with such an impactful opportunity for growth, learning, and making a
positive impact on the world.

Thank you once again for the collaborative spirit and the transformative experiences
provided by the Ubuntu Initiative.

Warm regards j\
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Marta Vernet h
Head of Community-Servic ctivities

“Fhe American School of Barcelona



